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Crane, Nancy T -
From: ken winston caine [naturedoc@wellnessU.org] -

Sent:  Friday, August 16, 2002 6:53 PM

02-022N
: T
To: Crane, Nancy 02-022N-551
Subject: CODEX: Please delete item 5.0 of Agenda ltem No. 6 Ken Winston Caine

Thank you for soliciting public comments.

I object to the U.S. proposed draft position on labeling, item 5.9,

which states: "We recommend the following revision: 'All labels should bear a statement that a
supplement should be taken on the advice of a

nutritionist, a dietician, or a medical doctor"

This violates the Dietary Supplement Health and Education Act of 1994 that Congress wisely passed to protect
U.S. citizens' rights to perscnally research and select what is appropriate in regard to their personal nutrition
and nutritional supplements. Please respect the intent and spirit of that law.

Best,

Ken Winston Caine
1010 N. New St.
Bethlehem, PA 18018

kenwinston caine
http://iwww WellnessU.org
http://www.SpiritMedicine.com

Interested in coaching wellness and well-being?

Or enjoying more of what "living well” means for you?
Or helping pioneer a comprehensive weliness and
well-being coaching model?

Join the R&D Team at www.WellnessU.org/r-and-d.htm
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